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23rd July, 2020 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Student and Parents/Carers,  

 

My name is Shane Crosbie and I will be undertaking the role of Year 7 Advisor in 2021. I am excited 

to be offered this  incredible opportunity. During Term 3, I will have the pleasure of meeting all Year 

6 students during our Transition Program and look forward to participating in all the new and 

exciting activities planned! 

 

We aim to offer students the opportunity to take part in a range of educational, sporting and 

extracurricular activities whilst attending Leeton High School for our transition program. However, 

as you know, times are uncertain and continually changing so our plans may also have to change to 

reflect COVID restrictions. Primary schools will be informed of any changes with our planned 

Transition Program which we are currently finalising. More information is to come. 

 

Attached in this enrolment pack is a short questionnaire that will help me get to know students’ 

hobbies, sporting, academic and other interests. Please have your child complete and return the 

questionnaire with his/her enrolment forms, as this feedback will allow me to better assist students in 

directing them towards school programs and activities of interest to them next year. 

 

Also during Term 4, we aim to hold an Orientation Day for all Year 6 students. They will be invited 

to take part in sporting activities in the afternoon of the day. These activities will largely be run by 

Year 10 students who have volunteered to undertake a Peer Support role in 2021. This also allows for 

Year 6 students to begin creating positive connections with members of our senior school for when 

they commence next year. 

 

I am looking forward to supporting our new students and their families to transition successfully to 

high school. I am also looking forward to guiding Year 7 2021 throughout their time at Leeton High 

School. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

         

 

Mr Shane Crosbie     Mrs Meagan Crelley 

Year 7 Advisor 2021     Principal 

           

 

 


